San Marcos River Trip May 14, 2016 with Kevin Hutchison

If you have ever thought about floating the San Marcos this is the trip you should sign up for. We are doing this trip in May this year in order to avoid the heat of last years trip in August. Kevin is planning on floating the section between Spencer Canoe/Shady Grove Campground down to Staples. Plans are to meet at Spencer Canoe at 8:00am and run our car shuttle by 8:30. Kevin will arrange the shuttle. There will be a \$5.00 per car parking fee which is payable directly to Kevin. Based on getting on the water between 8:30-9:00, we should be off the water by 5:00pm.

Each person that signs up for this trip will receive a new leader, a dozen San Marcos flies in a new fly box and a commemorative t-shirt, printed special for this event courtesy of Kevin. The trip also includes a catered shore lunch, which is reason enough to take this float. Last years lunch got rave reviews by all participants. The fee for this unforgettable trip is \$20.00.

If you are in need of a canoe or kayak or wish to camp at Spencer's, you can contact Pat Spencer/Spencer Canoe at 512-357-3367, 9515 FM 1979, Martindale, TX. 78655 prior to the trip.

Payment for the trip can be made to Raymond Lindeen at the put-in. Raymond will also have waiver forms available for each person to sign.

Sign up now, or by May 9th, to gaurantee your flies and the right size t-shirt.

Raymond Lindeen c: 713-828-3367 raymond@houstonanalytical.com